
 

You Don't Pay Me Enough! 
      
Have you ever heard that comment or thought it yourself?  
Why don't employees understand how much it really costs 
an employer to have them on their team?  
 
Marketing to your employees is just as important as 
marketing to your customers.  
 
Too many business owners fail to tell their employees what 
it really costs to have them as an employee. The employer 
says to the employee “I'll pay you $12.50 an hour” and the 
employee only “sees” $9.75/hr – the amount of his net pay.  
This leads directly to the “you don’t pay me enough” 
syndrome.  
 
What would happen if employers sat down with their 
employees on an annual basis and explained what they are 
actually paying to have them as an employee?  I’m betting 
it would have a very positive impact on employee morale. 
 

Explaining 
the Real Cost of Employment 
 
I’m definitely not a CPA. I’m just a marketing guy. The 
numbers in this example are for illustrative purposes only.  
But, I think you can get the general idea of the incremental 
costs an employer has to pay above and beyond the 
employee’s gross salary.  
 
In round terms, the employee is paid $12.50/hr. He gets to 
spend $9.75, and it costs the employer $14/hr. 
 
Notice, these figures don’t include the cost of Health 
Insurance – a whole different can of worms. Nor do they 
include the overhead costs of the coffee, computer, 
lighting and toilet paper the employee uses! 
 
Managing expectations is a key marketing objective. If you 
take the time to proactively tell your employee how much 
you are really investing in them, you might be surprised 
about the positive impact it can have on morale.  
 
Red Rock can help you market to your employees.  

                                                                                 Let’s meet in person and put together a program.    
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